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Memorandum 
 
To: Mary Hummel, Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs & Chair of the 

Campus Transportation Advisory Committee (CTAC) 
 
From:  Vincent Novara, Chair of the University Senate  
 
Date:   May 26, 2014  
 
Re: DOTS Second Appeals Process (Senate Doc. No. 13-14-27) 
 
The Senate Executive Committee (SEC) reviewed the Campus Transportation Advisory 
Committee’s (CTAC) response regarding the proposal entitled, “DOTS Second Appeals 
Process (Senate Doc. No. 13-14-27)” at its meeting on April 16, 2014.  SEC Members 
reviewed the rationale for not reinstating the second appeals process.  Following a 
thorough discussion, the SEC voted to respond suggesting that the Department of 
Transportation (DOTS) be expected to provide an explanation for why an appeal was 
rejected.  In addition, the SEC would like CTAC consider reinstating the second appeals 
process in cases where new information is provided. If you have any questions regarding 
this action, please contact Ms. Reka Montfort at x55804 or reka@umd.edu. 
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